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Statements on International Trans Day of Visibility

March 31, 2021

Statement from the U.S. Department of the Treasury

This #TransDayOfVisibility we stand with our transgender & non-binary community at the

Treasury Dept and across the country.

We celebrate your contributions, courage, commitment to authenticity, and the richness you

bring to our communities.

[Tweet, @USTreasury, 11:27AM 3/31/21]

 

Statement from Secretary Janet Yellen:

Treasury’s public servants are the most dedicated, brilliant people I’ve ever worked with.

Treasury’s transgender & non-binary public servants are all that — and incredibly

courageous, too. They are an inspiration.

[Tweet, @SecYellen, 11:30AM 3/31/21]
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